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July 25, 2000 
 
 

 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 00 - 1347 
 

 
 

RE: Minnesota Department of Commerce Notification 
 
Attached is a Notice of Threshold Adjustment for Workers' Compensation 
Rates Not Subject to Disapproval memo from the Minnesota Department of 
Commerce. 
 
For questions or additional information concerning this matter, please contact 
Tammy Lohmann of the Minnesota Department of Commerce at 651.296.2327. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bruce A. Tollefson, CIC 
President

 



 
 

The following is a representation of the hardcopy notice issued by the Minnesota 
Department of Commerce on July 25, 2000 that was attached to our original mailing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 25, 2000 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF THRESHOLD ADJUSTMENT FOR WORKERS’ COMPENSATION RATES NOT 
SUBJECT TO DISAPPROVAL 

 
 

Effective January 1, 2001, as is required under Minn. Stat. 79.56, Subd. 3 the threshold for annual 
workers’ compensation premium, prior to the application of large deductible rating plans, which 
must be met before the rates and rating plan are not subject to disapproval by the commissioner of 
commerce is raised to $652,000. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Tammy L. Lohmann of the 
Minnesota Department of Commerce at (651) 296-2327. 


